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October 30th, 2009 

 

 

Dear Industry Partners: 

 

ANNUAL MEETING WITH THE FINANCIAL SERVICES INDUSTRY 

 

The Commission hereby invites you to its third annual meeting with the Anguilla Financial Services 

Industry. Please see the attached agenda for details on the meeting. 

 

The objective of the annual meeting is to create a forum for the private sector, policymakers and 

regulators to share ideas and formulate plans for the development of the sector. While reviewing the 

previous year’s activities - domestic, regional and international – the emphasis of the meeting will be 

on strategic plans, regulatory initiatives and external challenges to the sector.  

 

The Commission places a premium on the meeting being very interactive, and accordingly, strongly 

encourages you to be prepared to actively participate in the discussions. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the meeting. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Niguel S Streete 

Director  

 

 


